I work for Kwik Trip and was one of the store leaders who got to hear the story of how this program started at one of our meetings a few months back in Wausau, It is bittersweet knowing first hand now the impact these flights have on family members. My great uncle Ernest Gaden was on the oct 2010 flight and a few days ago passed away with a funeral on this Saturday, I just want to say THANK YOU for allowing him the opportunity to join all the other men and women in Washinton D C, I know he appreciated it and after hearing his stories the honor flights mean so much more. I am so glad he was able to get on a flight and can only hope we can support as many other vets before they pass. Although like Ernie they are not forgotten having visit the memorials put up in their honor would show them we all will never forget.

Thanks again,

April Hoesly